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Gran Prix races. She is also a con-
tributor to the Newsletter. 

 
Dick Doyle. Dick has been an 

active volunteer at all the Freeze 
Your Buns races, Pack Monad-
nock, Applefest, Santa Fund, NE 
Junior Olympics, Mt Washington, 
and worked the Chase Corporate 
Challenge and Cigna Races. 

 
Mike Levesque. Mike has 

worked Alec’s Shoe, Applefest, 

Salmon Brook, Boston Prep, 
Santa Fund, Pack Monadnock, 
and Freeze Your Buns. He was a 
volunteer coordinator for Cigna 
and worked the Chase Corporate 
Challenge. He also served as 

Team Captains at Mill Cities and 
Lake Winni. 

 
Shu Minami. Last year Shu 

worked the Chase Corporate 
Challenge, Applefest, Santa Fund, 
and the Boston Marathon, He is a 
regular at the Newsletter stuffing 
as well as the male Veteran Team 
Captain.  

 
Steve Moland. Steve has been 

Newsletter Editor, and has been 
involved in virtually every club-
sponsored activity since he joined 
the club. He is currently Club 
President. 

 

 
MT WASHINGTON 
 
As is the case with the BAA 

Marathon, the Club also gets a 
number of entrees to the MT 
WASHINGTON Race These en-
tries are given to members who 
had their entry rejected and who 
have been active club members. 
First priority is given to those 
members that voluteered to work 
at the prior year’s Mt Washington 
race. Specific details on obtaining 
an entry will be made ava ilable in 
subsequent months. .Instructions 
for gaining entry to the June 15, 
2002 Mt. Washington Road Race 
is as follows: The 2002 race will 
be held as usual on the third Sat-
urday of June, the 15th. Registra-
tion may be done either online, or 
by printing out an online form and 
mailing it in with your check. You 
do NOT need to send a Self Ad-
dressed Stamped Envelope for in-
formation - it will all be provided 
on the web site. The registration 
website will be available between 
10:00 a.m. on March 1st and will 
remain open until March 15.  

To be able to race you must se-
cure one of the 1100 numbers that 
will be issued. Most are by ran-
dom draw. A few are reserved for 
elite or invited runners, last year's 
award winners, any former race 
winners, and those with unbroken 
streaks since 1984. Multiple en-
tries from the same person will 
cause rejection.  

There will also be a section for 
groups of up to 5 people to sign 
up together. These groups will be 
treated as one lottery draw and 
will all get in together if accepted. 
Sorry, but 5 is the maximum this 
year.  


